MEEEOEREEE A EERS:

Redlands Church is blessed to have an incredible dedicated and talented team of leaders. We have
a whole range of volunteers, from parents to grandparents to young adults, from those who have
been teaching for decades to those who have just started. All of our teachers have one essential
thing in common, however: they love God, and love Gods’ kids.

They'd also love to get to know you, so join us on Saturday mornings, 9:45-10:45 am.

INFANTS TODDLERS

Tonya Sitowski,
Preschool Division Leader
(Infants, Toddlers, Pre-K/K)

Janice Wren Patrice Hart

PRE-K/K

Dixie Watkins, Davy Mesnard Dawn Busi




Redlands Church Children’s Sabbath School Leaders

\‘\

GRADES | & 2

Debbie Doolittle
Elementary Division Leader
Grades -6

GRADES 3 & 4

Susy Schimpf

Holly Injeti, Xavier & Herta Adrian-
Guas

Redlands Church j-high youth group

Jr High Division Leaders:
Shelly & Brad Turner

Our 7th and 8th grades meet not only on Saturday morning, but
every friday night as well. It is a wonderful time of food, fun, fellowship,
games, music, and delving deeper into God's amazing grace.

For more information, contact leaders Brad and Shelly Turner
at bradleyvail@mac.com.

GRADIESES &6

Marie Nelson, Kandice Gren &
Maddy Gomez (not pictured)

Robert & Leticia Martinez
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eE*l:amily Ministrg Events#$

Nov 2: Church Picnic

Come join us after church on Nov 2
at Sylvan Park for a church-wide
picnic. Bring your favorite dish to
share, and enjoy the fresh air and
fantastic fellowship!

Nov 9: Volunteer Event

Have you ever wondered how best you
were suited to serve, or been interested in
getting involved but didn’t know where

exactly to start? Join us on Nov 9 as we
take a look at the way God uniquely made
each one of us,and how to best use your talents to give back
to God. Everyone is welcome - new volunteers, veteran
volunteers, and those just checking it all out!

eve kG cuarcu

Nov 9: Next Kids’ Church

We hope you enjoy kids’ church today! Our next Kids’
church is Nov 9, which is last one for 2013.We will be
taking a break in December, and then start again January.

Please note that the doors to Kids’ Church open at

[ 1:00am, and that you can get your check-in stamp at
your child’s classroom door at 9:45 or the cafe door at
| 1:00.We want to thank you for your patience as we
transitioned into our new space, and we welcome your
feedback at rochelle@redlandschurch.com (Pastor
Chelle).

¢

casual get-together; please let Tonya Sitowski
tonya.sitowski@gmail.com

celebration date and time!

A IS/]| Celebration:

It is time for our fall baby celebration! If you have had a baby in the
past year, we want to celebrate you and your new little one with a

/

e PLAYGROUP

Join X-factor (a family group
for girls, grades 6-8) or Y-factor
(a family group for boys, grades
7-8) as we journey through life
together.

FOR OUR LITTLE ONES

We will be meeting twice a month at
either a members home, local park, or

Since these are small groups,
spaces are limited (and almost
full), but please contact Pastor
Chelle if you are interested in
joining!
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